Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: James Gribi <jgribi@gribiassociates.com>
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 10:46 AM

To: Scott Atthowe

Cc: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Tank Site Closure, 3924 Market Street (RO490)
Hi Scott,

| talked to Keith Nowell at Alameda County Environmental Health. He is still trying to have a meeting with his
supervisor, Dilan Roe, to discuss your site —she has apparently been swamped with something for the Board of
Supervisors. He said he will try to put something on the schedule for next week.

Thanks
Jim

James E. Gribi, PG
Principal / Senior Geologist
Gribi Associates

1090 Adams Street, Suite K
Benicia, CA 94510

Phone: 707-748-7743
Cell: 707-631-1505



